September

The year is off to a great start in the Monkey room! We are
having fun learning and enjoying the beautiful weather
outside!

Reminders- Parents please make sure you are taking
home your child’s tote every Friday! Also please be sure
to check your child’s folder each day to keep upto date on
what we are doing in the classroom.

Important dates-

September 4th- picture day

September 6th- Grandparents day
September 9th-13th- Homecoming week

Birthdays-
Jax- September 1st
Ava- September 25th



